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Notice of New Firm — Showalter, Colgin & Davis, PLLC
Dear Valued Client of the Showalter Law Firm:

I am excited to inform you of significant developments occurring at the Showalter Law Firm. It is my
great pleasure to announce that, effective April 1, 2022, William Madison Colgin IV and Stephanie
Clarke Davis will become partners with the Showalter Law Firm in a new firm to be known as
Showalter, Colgin & Davis, PLLC. For several years, I have personaily known and worked closely with
these two fine lawyers. Both have practiced law for over 20 years in Fort Bend County, surrounding
counties and throughout Texas. Our clients will benefit from their experience and knowledge as
attorneys and counselors at law.

My career as an attorney began in 1977, and I formed the Showalter Law Firm in January 2001. Since
that time, the Showalter Law Firm has grown through diligently working to achieve the best results for
our clients, referrals from our amazing clients, and the Firms’ reputation. Through these efforts, the
Showalter Law Firm experienced dramatic growth of our client base. We owe this success also to the
development of a superb team of attorneys and legal support staff.

I am confident that the new firm, Showalter, Colgin & Davis, PLLC, will continue the legacy of positive
results for our clients. Our mission is to make the firm stronger and continue providing the same quality
of legal services to which our clients are accustomed. The new firm will continue to operate at its
current location. Qur contact information will remain the same except our email addresses will change.
The standard for the email addresses will be [first name]@scdlawpllc.com.

Although there will be structural changes with the creation of the new firm, there are several things that
will not change. Our clients will continue working with the same attorneys and support staff as they
have done in the past. In addition, the new firm will continue striving to provide our clients the same
exceptional quality of legal services. Our commitment to serving our clients and the community is
unchanged. I assure you that your records, files, and client information will remain properly maintained.
In addition, the provisions of any current fee agreements with the Showalter Law Firm will remain in
effect and carry over to the new firm.

We hope that you are as excited as we are about this new transition and the numerous benefits it will
provide. The new firm is equipped to provide you with a number of legal services and areas of expertise.
I personally want to thank you for your continued support and partnership. We look forward to the
future and continuing our relationship with you and those you refer to our firm for legal counseling. If
you have any questions and/or concerns, please do not hesitate to call or email me.
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